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Dear Charitable Organization:

It is my distinct honor and pleasure to invite your organization to apply for an unrestricted grant from The Exchange Club of Augusta. We ask that you complete our digital application and upload all requested documentation within the application. The application link is accessible at www.augustaexchangeclub.com on the Community Outreach page under the 2025 Donation banner.

All applications and supporting documentation are due on or before Friday, April 11, 2025. Our committee will evaluate the applications, and the recipients will be notified in May 2025. Awards are presented at the Club's annual donations day, currently scheduled for June 19, 2025.

Should you have any questions, please email them to Adam.harris@qnbtrust.bank and briana.williams@qnbtrust.bank.  We appreciate everything you do to make our community a better place to live.

Best Regards,

Adam C. Harris

The Exchange Club of Augusta Donations Committee Chair 2025
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